
On Jun 5, 2021, at 2:39 PM, ANWAR, Rizwan <anwarr@who.int> wrote: 

  
Dear Waseem/Faizan Sb  
Please find below communication from IO Hangu Dr Afzal regarding harassment of female TTM by UCPO 
Mr Hazrat Bilal of UC Kotki .Issue needs to be taken with CTC on urgent basis as its of serious nature . 
Issue was already communicated to CTC by Dr Afzal , but so far we haven’t see action from their end . 
  
Regards 
Rizwan  
  
From: Afzal Rehman <drafzal.bangash@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, 5 June 2021 12:16 PM 
To: awais@ctc.org.pk 
Cc: Pda Kohat <pdakohatdiv@gmail.com>; ANWAR, Rizwan <anwarr@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Re: Complaint against UCPO Hazrat Bilal Hangu 
  
Dear CTC  
  
I am again writing you about Hazrat Bilal UCPO Kotki as he is continuously abusing TTM Khadeja UC 
Kotki. It’s long 5 days and no action taken from your side.  
Dear Dr Rizwan  
Please intervene as again I received call from Concern TTM that Hazrat Bilal is harassing her.  
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 

On Wednesday, June 2, 2021, 10:02 AM, Afzal Rehman <drafzal.bangash@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Dear Sir, 

Hope you will be in good health, 

It is to inform you that I received call from Mrs. Khadija TTM UC Kotki that she is 
receiving call and text msgs from UCPO Hazrat Bilal harassing and using immoral 
words. I am attaching two screen shots for your information with request that kindly 
investigate and action as its against ethics and social norms and culture. 

  
  
  
Regards 
  
Dr. Afzal Ur Rehman 
Immunization Officer-WHO 
District Hangu 
Contact: +92-3339224561 
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